
Spring is here and we are ready to stay the course and finish the
school year strong. There are many fun events and opportunities
coming our way in the months to come! Please stay plugged in to
school news and events via watching for emails, newsletters and
announcements. It is our commitment to partner with you to be on
a path to success for your child, it is a team effort! We are all in!

This year our book costs $13.00. You can now purchase
yearbooks on-line at ybpay.lifetouch.com ID Code: 14087224. The
yearbook will be ready for distribution at the end of this school
year.

Just a reminder of the morning drop off procedures.
*Student who walk to school should enter through the front doors.
*Students should stay in their car until a staff member opens the school doors.
* Supervision begins at 8:30 when the doors open
*Parents should pull up to the cone before allowing students to exit car.

http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/


PE Badminton Fun

We are quickly approaching the beginning of the state assessments
for this school year. The ILEARN assessment window for grades 3-
5 will be open from April 15-May 10. Assessments (depending on
grade level) will take place the weeks of April 16- April 26.
Remember!
GOOD REST, ENCOURAGEMENT, SUPPORT, and BREAKFAST =
Success!

First Day of School – August 15th. The complete 2024-2025
Calendar is on the Wa-Nee Website www.wanee.org

Be sure we have your current mailing and email addresses. Contact
the school office if you have any changes.

http://www.wanee.org/


HOW ARE NEXT YEAR’S CLASSROOM ASSIGNMENTS FORMED?
In the Spring, teachers meet with the principal to create classroom
assignments based on a variety of criteria. We will engage in a
strategic process to best build successful classes for the 24-25
school year. This process is taken very seriously.

CAN I REQUEST A TEACHER FOR MY SON OR DAUGHTER? We
realize that at times there may be valid educational reasons for
requests. With this in mind, requests must be made using the official Wa-Nee Community School
Corporation Request for Classroom Assignment Form. All forms must be picked up in the office
and returned to the office by the parent. The window for submitting these requests is April 8-12 @
3:30. The educational rationale for this request must be listed on the form. Due to the teamwork
process that teachers take part in alongside school leadership, parent requests cannot always be
kept confidential. These request forms will be kept in the school office and may only be obtained
by a parent upon request. Requests written on a sheet of paper, card, faxed, or e-mailed will not be
accepted. They must be returned by the due date without exception.

CAN I CHANGE CLASSROOM ASSIGNMENTS AFTER Classes have been assigned?
Due to the above process change requests are not allowed once placed. Only under rare and
abnormal circumstances would such a request be considered.



It's A Hit!

A new girl in town has joined the boys baseball team. No problem.
But wait! She wants to be the pitcher? Join us on Tuesday, April
23rd at NorthWood High School 7:00 pm for this fun baseball
themed production. Students should report to the High School
Cafeteria at 6:40 and wear baseball themed clothing.

Kindergarten Roundup for next school year began on Monday,
March 1st. If you haven’t yet done so, please initiate the
Kindergarten enrollment process by following a link on the
corporation website: https://www.wanee.org/Enrollment.aspx
After parents have submitted the information sheet, they will be
sent an e-mail containing a link to an informational video, along

with enrollment paperwork. Once the office has received completed paper forms, parents will be
contacted by the school office to schedule an appointment in May to have their child assessed.
Other documentation required to enroll your student (Birth Certificate, Immunization Record and
Proof of Residency) must also be submitted prior to scheduling the assessment. In order to attend
kindergarten for next year, students must be five years old on or before August 1, 2024.

https://www.wanee.org/Enrollment.aspx


On Monday, April 8th we will have a scheduled E-Learning day.
Attendance will be documented based on the work that is
completed and submitted. Please be sure to contact your child’s
teacher if you have questions about assignments. Teachers will
be available via email during school hours on E-Learning days.

In an effort to give parents easy access to sport camp flyers, they
will now be posted on NorthWood’s athletic website
(www.gonwpanthers.com ) under the tab of “Sport Camps”.

We would like to welcome the following new students to Woodview Elementary School: Abigail
Parrilli and Maylee Wiles

http://www.gonwpanthers.com/


Blanket Sales
There are a few blankets left from our recent sale. They can be purchased in the office for $25.00.

Eagle Extravaganza
Eagle Extravaganza planning is well underway! This Field Day/Walkathon Event will take place on
Friday, May 24th, with a rain date set for Tuesday, May 28th. If you are a business owner or know of
a business owner who would like to donate or help sponsor this event, we would love to hear from
you! Also, if you would like to volunteer for this very fun day, please make sure you fill out a PTO
volunteer form as well as a yellow volunteer form for the school. You can always email us with any
questions at Woodviewelementarypto@gmail.com. Thanks!

Upcoming Dates

April
Apr. 1 thru 5~Spring Break
Apr. 8~E-Learning Day
Apr. 12~Spirit Day - Hawaiian
Apr. 12~Grades 1 thru 5 Mid-Terms home
Apr. 15 thru May 10~ILEARN Testing Grades 3 thru 5
Apr. 23~Grades 2 and 3 Spring Concert 7:00 at NorthWood High School

May 3~Spirit/Popcorn Day - Wear your PTO T-Shirt
May 14~1st Grade Concert 7:00 in the Woodview Gym
May 21~Life Skills Assembly Gr. 3 thru 5 at 10:00 Kdg. thru 2 at 1:45
May 24~Field Day/Walk-a-thon
May 27~Memorial Day - No School
May 29~Last Day of School - Report Cards available online
May 29~5th Grade Graduation Breakfast 9:00 in Cafeteria
May 29~4th and 5th Grade Honors Assembly 10:00 in Gym

mailto:Woodviewelementarypto@gmail.com


Wa-Nee Transportation Web Link

Useful Information can be found here!

Transportation Information 2024-2025
Bus routes for next school year will be finalized long before your
child comes back to school in August. Therefore, plan to submit
your transportation request by the end of this school year. The final
deadline to request transportation for the 2024/25 school year is
July 15, 2024. Any change or request submitted after July 15 may
not be accepted for the beginning of the school year. Reminder, for the safety of students, all
Kindergarten – 5th grade student schedules must be consistent. You may submit your consistent
schedule at http://www.wanee.org/TransportationRequestForms.aspx

Click Here for Woodview Elementary School Homepage

Woodview Elementary School
Mrs. Kim Branham - Principal
Email: kbranham@wanee.org
Website: http://www.wanee.org/woodviewelementary_home.aspx
Location: 800 East Woodview Drive, Nappanee, IN, USA
Phone: 574-773-3117

Kim Branham
Kim is using Smore to create newsletters and Connect with Families
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